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Camp Furnace Hills has been open for reservations and use since June 21, 2019.  In 
Fall 2019, GSHPA Property Committee defined the fiscal year 2020 (FY20) revenue 
benchmark, effective January 1, 2020-Decenber 31, 2020 at $7,760, representing a 
10% benchmark, with GSHPA council contributing a subsidy of 90%.  At the end of 
FY20, the board of directors will evaluate the future operation of Camp Furnace Hills 
based on its ability to meet this benchmark.   
 


